
2019-2020 Part-Time Parking Permits 
 
 
Part-Time Jackson High School Juniors and Seniors 
A student is considered part-time, for parking purposes, if they attend 3 or fewer classes on the JHS 
campus. Students who attend Sno-Isle or NJROTC are considered full-time students because their car is 
parked all day on the JHS campus. 
 
Part-Time Student Parking Permit 
Part-time senior and junior students who attend between 1 and 3 classes at are eligible for a part-time 
student parking permit. This permit allows the student to park in any available space in the small 
northwest parking lot next to the tennis courts. This permit costs $45. THIS PERMIT DOES NOT ALLOW 
THE STUDENT TO PARK IN THE MAIN AND UPPER STUDENT PARKING LOTS OR IN SPACES DESIGNATED 
FOR STAFF AND VISITORS.  
 
This permit is only for part-time senior and junior students. If the student becomes a full-time student at 
JHS (attending 4 or more periods at JHS), they must return the permit. They will then be placed on a 
waiting list for available spaces in the main and upper lots.   
 
Part-time parking permits will go on sale in the ASB office starting August 21st. Please see our website 
for the dates and times our ASB office will be open for the purchase of parking permits. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shaun P. Monaghan 
Assistant Principal 
Henry M. Jackson High School 
 


